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PRESS RELEASE 
March 1, 2012 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Bedford County Public Service Authority Releases First Strategic Plan 
The Authority has compiled a five-year plan to move the organization forward 

 
The Bedford County Public Service Authority has released a five-year strategic plan for the 
organization. This is the first strategic plan the Authority has ever compiled since its inception as 
an Authority in 1970. This plan is available at www.bcpsa.com. 
 
The strategic plan outlines goals for the next five years (2012-2016) that will enable the 
Authority to better serve the community in its mission. These long-range goals will not interfere 
with daily production and services to customers but will enable the Authority to enhance its 
services, processes, and communication with the community. The strategic plan is the result of 
a collaborated effort of the Board of Directors and the Authority staff to outline the most 
important projects to accomplish in the next five years. 
 
“Having a strategic plan is invaluable to the organization,” said Brian Key, the Authority 
executive director. “It provides a clear guide for the Authority over the next five years. It also 
communicates with the public what to expect in the future and shows them we are ever 
progressing to provide even better services to our customers” 
 
At the time that this strategic plan was compiled, the Authority was aware of the imminent 
reversion of Bedford City and the likely event of the Authority merging with Bedford City water 
and sewer utilities. Since there were still many unknown details about the reversion process, the 
Authority decided to move ahead with strategic planning. As a result, this plan provides the 
long-term goals of the Authority and primarily does not factor in reversion. The hope is that the 
strategic plan will help provide direction for the Authority or for the new water authority of 
Bedford. The Authority is aware that if the merger goes through, this plan will likely change; it is 
understood that a strategic plan is ever evolving, taking into account factors that could not be 
predicted at the time that it was drafted. The strategic plan will be evaluated annually, or 
whenever necessary (as would be the case in reversion), to accommodate any unforeseen 
changes. 
 
About the Bedford County Public Service Authority:  
The Bedford County Public Service Authority (BCPSA) was established in June 1970 by the 
Bedford County Board of Supervisors, pursuant to the Virginia Water and Sewer Authorities Act, 
Chapter 51 Title 15.2 of the Code of Virginia 1950 as amended. The Authority is authorized to 
acquire, finance, contract, operate, and maintain water systems, sewer systems, sewage 
disposal and treatment systems. In addition to the services that are provided to the residents 
and businesses inside of Bedford County, the Authority also provides wholesale water service to 
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the Western Virginia Water Authority for their Smith Mountain Lake service area in Franklin 
County, as well as providing operational assistance to the Bedford County Public Schools for 
many of their wastewater treatment plants. 
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